
From: Shelly Lizotte
To: Penny Thompson
Subject: RE: Police Station Outparcel, Site Boundaries
Date: Thursday, January 18, 2024 12:18:16 PM

Ok, great.
We should have a copy of that when it’s completed. 
Are you having any issues getting the surveyor to work on this?  I have an alternate option if we need
it.
 
Also, can you send the VRAP to me or do we have a copy already?  It’s important to include it in our
documents when we get to that point.
Shelly
 
Rayshelly Lizotte PE, LEED AP
Principal, Civil Engineer

T. 207.974.3028

C. 207.745.7449

W. www.artifexae.com

 
175 Exchange Street
Bangor, ME 04401

 
From: Penny Thompson <pthompson@cariboumaine.org> 
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 12:11 PM
To: Shelly Lizotte <rlizotte@artifexae.com>
Subject: RE: Police Station Outparcel, Site Boundaries
 

Yes, she is working on the Phase I ESA required for the funding we are seeking from USDA.
 
From: Shelly Lizotte <rlizotte@artifexae.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 12:06 PM
To: Penny Thompson <pthompson@cariboumaine.org>
Subject: RE: Police Station Outparcel, Site Boundaries
 

Hi Penny,
Can you tell me what the County Environmental Engineering group is doing?  Are they updating your
ESA for the USDA?
 
I created that boundary (so the answer to her question is yes).  I thought that the surveyor was going
to create the lot.  I’m just confused what the other engineering people are doing? 
No need to duplicate efforts, that’s all.
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Shelly
 
Rayshelly Lizotte PE, LEED AP
Principal, Civil Engineer

T. 207.974.3028

C. 207.745.7449

W. www.artifexae.com

 
175 Exchange Street
Bangor, ME 04401

 
From: Penny Thompson <pthompson@cariboumaine.org> 
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 11:56 AM
To: Ellen Angel <eangel@artifexae.com>; Shelly Lizotte <rlizotte@artifexae.com>; Rob Manns
<rmanns@mwsarch.com>
Subject: FW: Police Station Outparcel, Site Boundaries
 

Please see below and attached regarding the parcel for the Police Station.
 
Thank you.
 
Penny
 
 
From: Michelle Hersey <mhersey@countyee.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 11:52 AM
To: Penny Thompson <pthompson@cariboumaine.org>
Cc: blsurvey@myfairpoint.net; Karen Gorman <kgorman@cariboumaine.org>
Subject: Police Station Outparcel, Site Boundaries
 
Hi Penny,
 
Before we finalize site boundaries for the police station outparcel, can you please forward the
attached maps to the engineer architects to confirm the outlined 3-acre lot will be sufficient for
facility construction and operation?
 
Thanks,
Michelle
 
 
Michelle Hersey, PE, LG
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President
Cell (207) 949-1424
mhersey@countyee.com
 
County Environmental Engineering, Inc.
924 Grimes Road
Caribou, Maine 04736
Office (207) 472-0858
Fax (207) 472-0857
 

[This email comes from outside of your organization. Please be cautious opening or clicking on
any attachments or links.]
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on any attachments or links.]
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